
Environmental Impact Report (EIR)  
Scoping Meeting 

The scoping meeting provides an informal opportunity for the 
public to hear about the project and its environmental process. 
Town staff and environmental consultants will be on hand to  
take your comments and questions.  
 
The Town welcomes your comments and ideas to ensure the  
EIR considers all environmental impacts and provides the most 
detailed analysis possible.  
 
View the Initial Study and Preparation Notice at AVH2Ours.com. 
 

Can’t make the meeting? Email comments to  
AppleValley@AppleValley.org or deliver them to Town Hall. 

Apple Valley Conference Center 
14975 Dale Evans Parkway (Adjacent to Town Hall) 

Info: (760) 240-7000 x 7070 or AVH2Ours.com 

In regards to the potential acquisition of  
Apple Valley Ranchos Water Company by the Town of Apple Valley. 

Tues., August 4   •   5 to 7 p.m. 


